
A weekly newsletter for Parents, Carers, Students, Governors and Staff                                                10 November 2023 

Dear Students, Parents, Carers and Governors 
 

Year 7 have had a very busy week; first they visited 
Chepstow Castle as part of their History curriculum and a 
group of Year 7 students also attended the Diocesan 
Commissioning Service at Clifton Cathedral. On both 
occasions we were very proud of our young people who 
were an absolute credit to the school. 
 

The History department have also been busy, not only 
with the Chepstow trip but Mrs Sarbatta delivered a 
poignant Remembrance assembly. We were told 
about less well-known stories of incredible courage and 
bravery of soldiers who came from the Caribbean, India 
and what is known as modern day Guyana. We also 
found out about local war efforts in Bath to 
contextualise what was happening in our local area and 
we prayed again for world peace and unity in our 
conflicted world. 
 

Today, we remembered all lives affected by war in our 
annual Remembrance Service. The sun shone down on 
our uniformed students representing a range of services 
and the Last Post was played beautifully by Kezia in Year 
11. Thank you to Mr Robinson for providing us with the 
opportunity to come together as a prayerful, respectful 
community to honour those who have been loved and 
lost in war and conflict, both past and present. 
 

I am delighted to be attending a very special Mass at St 
Mary's, Julian Road, Bath tonight, with other St 
Gregory's colleagues, to witness 18 of our students from 
Years 9-12 make their Confirmation. We are incredibly 
proud that they are making this commitment to their 
faith and know that our whole school community will 
keep them, and their families, in our thoughts and 
prayers. 
 

It has been a week of highs and lows on the sporting 
pitches but we are thrilled to announce that our Year 9 
Girls' Netball team were placed third in the BANES 
tournament which is an incredible achievement. 
Congratulations to our Year 11 Boys’ Rugby team who 
beat Ralph Allen 43 – 0. Well done to all who played and 
represented the school this week in rugby and netball, 
especially in some of the weather we've had! 
 

In our last 'Meet the Form Tutor' event it was lovely to 
see some Year 10 parents and students receiving 
feedback and setting goals for the year. We welcome 
feedback from all our parents and will be shortly 

producing a 'communications guide' to set out our 
expectations on lines of communication - watch this 
space. 
 

I hope to see some of you at the Bath Schools' Art 
Exhibition which launches on Saturday 11 November at 
4pm. The art department have selected eight GCSE and 
A Level pieces which have been curated along with other 
entries from Bath secondary schools. Please see the flyer 
in the newsletter for further details. It should be a 
fabulous exhibition where we can see our home-grown 
talent on display. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend and I will leave you with this 
prayer of remembrance: 
 

Lord of life and love, 
as we give thanks for times past, 
grant us courage to embrace the present 
and grace to share the future. 
In memory of loved ones dear, 
kindle their flame to shine in the dark 
and light the path ahead. 
Show the way that leads to life 
as we cherish days gone by 
and inspire us with the touch of love 
that faith and hope live on. 
Amen 
 

Mrs Melissa George (BA Hons, MA, PGCE) 
Headteacher 

Dates for Your Diary 

Next Week:  A 

Tue 14 Nov Y8 MEP afterschool session cancelled 

Tue 21 Nov 

Y9 & Y11 individual photos; Y11 & Y13 group 

photos  

Y8 MEP afterschool session cancelled  

Mon 27 Nov Y11 mock exams begin 

Tue 5 Dec Parent Prayer 8am in the school Chapel 

Wed 6 Dec Christmas Lunch 

Thu 7 Dec Y13 Parents’ Evening 4-7pm 



Chaplaincy thoughts for the week… 
 
Chaplaincy Commissioning Day at Clifton Cathedral 

It was a pleasure to take a group of our enthusiastic new 
Year 7 Chaplaincy team members to Clifton Cathedral on 
Wednesday 8 November for the annual Chaplaincy 
Commissioning Day.  The first half of our visit to the 
Cathedral involved the more formal commissioning 
service led by Bishop Declan.  The young people from 
several secondary schools across the Diocese shared 
testimonies from the many wonderful projects and 
chaplaincy initiatives in their own schools, before we 
reflected on scripture and heard from Bishop Declan.   

He told our young people that they were ‘the hands and 
the feet of Christ’ in our schools, doing the work of 
disciples and how important a responsibility it was.  The 
service concluded with students making an act of 
dedication and being commissioned, receiving their 
badges from the Bishop to wear with pride in St 
Gregory’s.   
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Afterwards all of the students gathered downstairs in 
the Apostles room to take part in a number of prayer 
stations and some training that we hope will be useful to 
them in their roles.  
 

Mr Robinson, Lay Chaplain 
 
 

 
 
 

Mon Break – Shared Prayer   
Lunch –Arts & crafts   

Tue Break – Mass Setup 
P3 – Class Mass  
Lunch - Arts & Crafts   

Wed Break  - Rosary 
Lunch  - Arts & Crafts 
            - ‘Chosen’ Student Christian Group 

Thu Break – Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament   
Lunch – Meditation   

Fri Break – Shared Prayer    
Lunch – Games    

Chaplaincy Timetable  

 
 

When you go home 
tell them of us and say, 
for your tomorrow 
we gave our today. 



Kintbury Retreats 23/24 

We are delighted to share the details of our residential retreat programme for Kintbury 
this year, which includes opportunities for Year 8, 9 and 10.  St Cassian’s, Kintbury is a 
centre owned by the De La Salle community, of which we are an associate member 
school, and is run by a group of young volunteers dedicated to bringing fun, faith and 
friendship to fellow young people in a relaxed and engaging way.  Retreats are 
designed to give people an opportunity to take a step back from everyday life, 
including all its pressures and routines, and instead take part in a fun packed 
programme of activities, games, prayer and reflection.  Kintbury is a huge manor house 
set in the middle of the beautiful Berkshire countryside, an ideal location for both 
peace and space, whilst offering outdoor activities such as archery, rope courses, 
traversing wall and much more.  
  

Year 8: Friday 1 – Sunday 3 March 2024 
Year 9: Thursday 9 – Sunday 12 May 2024 
Year 10: Thursday 7 – Sunday 10 March 2024 
 

Letters will be emailed home on Monday with full details of how to apply 
for a place.  The Year 8 retreat is a shorter experience with just our school 
in attendance and costs £110, whereas the Year 9 & 10 retreats are the 
full Kintbury experience alongside other schools and over four 
days.  These two are both £225 at the moment (although we will try to 
reduce this if we can get a reduction in transport costs at a later date).    

Mr Robinson, Lay Chaplain 

Remembrance Day Commemorations 
Earlier today our school community paused to pay tribute to all those who lost their lives in WWI and 
subsequent conflicts.  Many of the services were represented with cadet uniforms impeccably worn by 
lots of our students, they even organised for their own uniform check to take place before the 
service!  At 10.50am hundreds of students and staff gathered in the piazza at the foot of our flagpole to 
pray as one, to remember our fallen and hope for a future that has peace at its core.  I’m incredibly 
grateful to Mr Barford for reading the poem ‘Remembrance’ so poignantly and to Kezia who pierced the 
skies with the Last Post and Reveille.  As always, the 2 minute silence was observed with the utmost 
respect by all of the school.  



RSE Topics  
 
This term in RE, year groups 7-12 will be covering RSE topics.  We continue to use the TEN:TEN 
programme which is fully in line with the Church's teaching and is endorsed by both the DFES and the 
CES. The lessons we are using in Term 2 are the Cinema in Education workshops: 
   

 Year 7 - Who Am I?  
 Year 8 - Created and Chosen        
 Year 9 - The Search for Love        
 Year 10 - Authentic Freedom         
 Year 11 - Truth and Lies         
 Year 12 - Self worth   

 
One of the most distinctive features of a Catholic Relationships and Health Education programme is it 
emphasising the vital role that parents and carers have in nurturing their children on these matters. We 
therefore have subscribed to the parent portal so you can be involved in the material.  
 
The login details are as follows:  
 
Username:         opp-stgregs-2  
Password:           rse-parent-brown 
 
Parents should visit: https://www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal/ 

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) is a yearly 

meeting for all members of the association, where 

elections take place and the year’s events are 

reported on. The good news is, every parent and 

carer is automatically a member of the PTFA!  It’s an 

opportunity for the committee to show that it’s 

accountable for the decisions taken and that the 

committee members have acted in the best interests 

of the association, and also to discuss the PTFA 

events for the upcoming year. 

 

We currently have a number of committee vacancies, including Chair, Treasurer and Secretary, which we hope 

to fill at this meeting.  If you are interested in putting yourself forward for any of these roles please email the 

Head’s PA at gormleys@st-gregorys.org.uk.  We will also consider sharing roles. 
 

Further details of these roles can be found on the school website at PTFA – Saint Gregory's Bath (st-

gregorys.org.uk). 
 

We’re all full time working parents and carers so try to keep the commitment of time and energy to a 

minimum, but the more active committee members we have, the easier it becomes for us all!  We aim to hold 

our meetings once a term, either on Zoom or in person, to discuss forthcoming events at the school and how 

we can support, share ideas for fundraising or simply to welcome new members! Everyone is welcome, all we 

ask is that you let us know if you intend to join us so that we can make sure we have enough cups, saucers or 

wine glasses to go around! 

https://www.st-gregorys.org.uk/parent-information/ptfa/
https://www.st-gregorys.org.uk/parent-information/ptfa/


Literacy Corners Opening at St Gregory’s 
 

Following on from the successful introduction of literacy points into the rewards 
programme last term, we will now be introducing a scheme of micro libraries, 
referred to as literacy corners, in each faculty area across the school.  
 

Using these corners we will be able to offer a range of 
subject specific literature, both fact and fiction. This will 
give the students the opportunity to support their 
learning in class as they research further into the topics 
they study. It will also give them a chance to develop 
their wider subject interest and knowledge in areas 
perhaps not covered in the curriculum, all the while developing their literacy skills 
and their love for reading.  
 
All students are welcome to visit any literacy area, either on their own or in small 
groups, to browse through subject specific books or 
magazines and then sit and read them. There is of 

course an expectation that students use these areas in a calm and respectful 
manner but we are confident that by offering these spaces, students’ love for 
literacy, as well as their subjects, will grow and develop.  
 
At present the Performing Arts, Humanities, English, Inclusion, Business and RE 

departments all have a literacy corner and 
more will appear throughout the rest of 
the term. I look forward to seeing many of 
our students enjoying these spaces on a 
daily basis.  
 
There will be more literacy and Oracy developments at St Gregory’s 
coming soon and we are really excited to see the programme flourishing. 
As always your support is much appreciated, please encourage your 
children to read at home and to use this new facility at school. Finally if 
any parents have relevant and age appropriate subject specific books or 
magazines, whether they be fact or fiction, that they are willing to donate 
to the school, they would be gratefully received.  

 
Mr P Hayward, Assistant Head – Literacy and Oracy 



Year 7 Trips to Chepstow Castle  
 
On Tuesday 7 and Wednesday 8 November all of our 
Year 7 cohort visited Chepstow Castle in Wales as part 
of their ongoing study in History on the Norman 
invasion and conquest and their work on the first 
castles in Britain and their defences. Chepstow Castle is 
one of the oldest stone castles in Britain with its 
foundations going back to 1067. 
 
This was a superb educational opportunity to see a local 
castle and be able to tour the castle's surviving defence 

strategies. Year 7 will also soon have an assessment on The Development of Castles in the Medieval Era, 
so this was a perfect opportunity to get some first-hand knowledge and to take some pictures to use in 
their project. 

 
Each tutor group were given a tour 
designed by our History department 
and given a work booklet to complete 
as they explored the castle, explaining 
why the Normans chose this location, 
what its strength and weaknesses 
were and how the castle developed 
over time. 
 
The highlight from our student voice 
was the weapons workshop each 
tutor group was given by our Medieval 
Weapons expert, Mr Eddiford, which 
was “epic!” 
 

He demonstrated how medieval sword fights would occur and how to wear chainmail in battle to some of 
our willing students.  He also gave the students an excellent opportunity to have a whole group weapon 
display after lunch that showed the power of crossbows and the accuracy and fast pace of preparing and 
firing arrows. 

 
Thank you to our brilliant Year 7 who were wonderfully well-behaved 
on the trips this week. We look forward to taking more students out 
on History trips in the very near future, next on the list is Year 9 next 
month to the Bovington Tank Museum! 
 

Mrs Sarbatta - Head of History 



Water Bottles 

Please remember to bring in a named 

water bottle (for water only) which can 

be refilled in the Bistro area at 

appropriate times.  NB: You may also like 

to think of this if you have a long journey 

home. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Finance Office Support 
 
The Finance department based in Alexander House, 
Bristol, are looking to recruit a team administrator to 
strengthen its central Finance Office function. 
 
The role is part-time, 12 hours across three 
days.  Attention to detail, flexible can-do attitude, and 
the ability to be well organised are important. 
Experience in a similar role and knowledge of Microsoft 
Outlook, Word and Excel would be highly beneficial.  For 
further details please go to  

www.cliftondiocese.com\Diocese\WorkingForUs where 
you will find the Job Description and application 
form.  All applications to be sent to Simon Hussey, Head 
of Finance by 24 November 2023 

simon.hussey@cliftondiocese.com 

 

Language Corner  
 
French:  
Quand bien même + (conditional)  

Even if I had a lot of money, I would still live in Bath because I 
love my town. 
Quand bien même j’aurais beaucoup d’argent, j’habiterais 

toujours à Bath car j’aime ma ville. 

 

Spanish: 

Cuando el gato sale, los ratones bailan – when the cat’s away 
the mice will play – turn your back for a second and they’re up 
to no good! 
 
Mandarin: 

有朋自远方来，不亦乐乎 (yǒupéng zì yuǎnfāng lái, bù yì lè 

hū) It’s always great to see old friends. 

https://cliftondiocese.com/diocese/working-for-us/
mailto:simon.hussey@cliftondiocese.com


Reporting Absences  

Feature on the Class Charts (parent) App 

There is an option to notify the school if your child is going to be absent.  The absence telephone line will 

still be available, however we would prefer you to use this app if possible. This should not only be easier 

for you, but will allow the school to be more efficient when recording student absences. Once we have 

acknowledged the absence, you will receive a confirmation email to the account that is registered in the 

app.  



Parking 
 

May I please remind parents and carers of the 

dangers of parking on the double yellow lines outside 

of school. Please do not park illegally as you are 

endangering the lives of our students, as well as 

creating difficulties for our bus companies trying to 

navigate the school and local area. There is ample 

parking at the Odd Down Park and Ride and I would 

ask that anyone collecting a child from Saint 

Gregory’s utilise this facility and ask their child to 

make the very short walk there for their collection 

and safety. 

To help support Anti-Bullying Week 13 – 17 November, we are inviting all students to wear ODD SOCKS 

to school on Monday 13 November. Please make a charitable donation of 50p, which can be given via 

the school gateway or as a cash donation that will be collected on Monday tutor time. Donations can 

also be made to our Reset Room throughout the day. All other uniform as normal. 



Nut Allergies 

Please be aware that we have 
students and staff with serious nut 
allergies.  We would therefore ask 
that you do not include nuts in 
packed lunches and snacks, eg 
chocolate and cereal bars. 

Energy Drinks  

It is known that the consumption of energy drinks can 

cause difficulties with concentration, problems with 

sleep and anxiety and therefore cause poor 

performance at school. We would therefore ask that 

students do not consume energy drinks before school 

or bring energy drinks into school.  

Miss Ackling, Medical Response Officer 

 

Monday to Thursday each week 

Immediately after Lesson 5, until 4pm 

Students should come straight to the Study Room in the 

Inclusion Department at the end of the school day. 

 

Sessions can be booked through the school Gateway via 

parents evening/school cloud https://

saintgregorysbath.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

(Maximum of two sessions per week) 

 

NB: If your child is unable to attend, please cancel your 

booking as places are limited. 

St Gregory’s Breakfast Club  

Open every day  

Time: 08:15 — 08:30 

Cost: Free  

Who: Open to all students  

This week Prince William has travelled to Singapore 
(he flew commercially rather than on a private jet 
and he has offset his carbon omissions) for the 
Earthshot Prizes which he founded.  There are five 
categories as outlined below and they are all 
focussing on different global environmental issues.  
There are 15 finalists in the five different areas.  It 
was first awarded in 2021 and is planned to run 
annually until 2030. Each winner receives a grant of 
£1 million to continue their environmental work.  
Use the link to find out more about the finalist and 
the winners.  The prize ceremony takes place on 
Tuesday evening.  
 
In Science club this week we investigated 
parachutes and what can affect the way they fall.  
You can replicate this at home with a few simple 
materials.  The link below explains it all. You might 
want to watch the link about the bloodhound as 
well to put it in context.  
 
Article of the week –  https://earthshotprize.org/
the-prize/singapore-2023/#:~:text=In%
20partnership%20with%20Temasek%
20Trust,celebration%20of%20innovation%20and%
20impact.  

 
Practical of the Week – https://www.bbc.co.uk/
teach/class-clips-video/science-design-and-
technology-ks2-harnessing-air-resistance-with-
parachutes/zjps382  
Bloodhound - https://www.bloodhoundlsr.com/  

The Science Team   

https://earthshotprize.org/the-prize/singapore-2023/#:~:text=In%20partnership%20with%20Temasek%20Trust,celebration%20of%20innovation%20and%20impact
https://earthshotprize.org/the-prize/singapore-2023/#:~:text=In%20partnership%20with%20Temasek%20Trust,celebration%20of%20innovation%20and%20impact
https://earthshotprize.org/the-prize/singapore-2023/#:~:text=In%20partnership%20with%20Temasek%20Trust,celebration%20of%20innovation%20and%20impact
https://earthshotprize.org/the-prize/singapore-2023/#:~:text=In%20partnership%20with%20Temasek%20Trust,celebration%20of%20innovation%20and%20impact
https://earthshotprize.org/the-prize/singapore-2023/#:~:text=In%20partnership%20with%20Temasek%20Trust,celebration%20of%20innovation%20and%20impact
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-design-and-technology-ks2-harnessing-air-resistance-with-parachutes/zjps382
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-design-and-technology-ks2-harnessing-air-resistance-with-parachutes/zjps382
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-design-and-technology-ks2-harnessing-air-resistance-with-parachutes/zjps382
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/class-clips-video/science-design-and-technology-ks2-harnessing-air-resistance-with-parachutes/zjps382
https://www.bloodhoundlsr.com/


Inspire Lunchtime Lecture Programme 
 
Our Inspire Lecture Programme continues this term. The programme is open to all students and will run during one 
lunchtime each week. Students can bring their lunch along to the session and spend their break listening to a 
speaker talk about an area of interest, and then have an opportunity to discuss and ask questions about it. Students 
are welcome to attend any of the sessions which are open to their year group; places are on a first-come, first-
served basis. Over-subscribed sessions will be repeated later in the year if necessary. Students who are part of our 
Inspire cohort are expected to attend at least three sessions across the year. 
 
Here is the timetable for this term’s sessions: 

Please encourage students to come along and be inspired! 
 
If you have any further questions about the programme or would like to volunteer to lead a session later in the 
year, please get in touch with Mrs Aldred at aldredm@st-gregorys.org.uk. 
 

Mrs Aldred, Inspire Champion 

Date Name Session Name Description of the session 
Who can 

come? 
Room 

Wed 
15 Nov 

Mr Duffy Architecture 

What architecture is, why it is important, why it might be a 
viable career for you in the future.                                                 
Particularly suited to those interested in careers in the creative 
or building industries 

Year 9 
Year 10 
Year 11 
Post-16 

M12 

Mon20 
Nov 

Ms Wright 
Digital Art & 
Design 

A look at inspiring young designers starting out their careers in 
digital art and design 

All years E3 

Fri 1 
Dec 

Mr Psirides 

The role of the 
teacher in a 
secondary 
school 

To present what the accepted view of 'excellent teaching' is from 
academic research and to explore the student perspective 
through seminar and discussion 

Year 7 
Year 8 
Year 9 
Year 10 
Year 11 

DRST 

Tue 5 
Dec 

Mrs 
Spindler 

"Just as God is 
our Father, so 
God is also our 
Mother" 

Feminist Theology - why we should talk of God as Mother and 
why it matters. This fits in with the A level course so would be 
particularly useful for anyone wanting to know more about A 
level RE. 

Year 10 
Year 11 
Post-16 

K12 



Whole School Production: Beauty & The Beast – Term 2 Rehearsal Schedule 

Mon 13 Nov Lunch Be Our Guest Dancers Dance Studio 

Tue 14 Nov Lunch  Something There (page 66-
75) 

Beast, Belle& Castle Crew Dance Studio 

Wed 15 Nov Lunch A Change in Me Belle Drama Studio 

Thu 16 Nov 3.10-4.30pm Be our Guest Whole cast Hall 

 Fri 17 Nov Lunch Something There (page 66-
75) 

Beast, Belle & Castle Crew Drama Studio 

Mon 20 Nov Lunch Human Again Dancers Drama Studio 

Tue 21 Nov Lunch Human Again (Page 75-78) Beast, Belle, Castle Crew (Singing & Scene Drama Studio 

Wed 22 Nov Lunch Home, Change in Me & 
Beauty & The Beast 

Belle & Mrs Potts (singing) Drama Studio 

Wed 22 Nov 3.10-4.30pm Human Again Dancers & Castle Crew (Plus Beast & 
Belle) 

Hall 

Thu 23 Nov Lunch Home, Change in Me & 
Beauty & The Beast 

Belle & Mrs Potts Drama Studio 

Thu 23 Nov 3.10-4.30pm Human Again Dancers & Castle Crew (Plus Beast & 
Belle) 

Dance Studio 

Fri 24 Nov Lunch Beast Lets belle go (Page 80
-85) 

Beast, Belle, Gaston, Maurice Madame 
D’Arque 

Drama Studio 

Mon 27 Nov Lunch Wolves Maddison, Eden, Jazzy, Corina, Evelyn, 
Lyra 

Dance Studio 

Tue 28 Nov Lunch Beauty & The Beast Belle, Mrs Potts, Chip & Beast Drama Studio 

Wed 29 Nov Lunch The Mob Song Gaston, Belle, Maurice, Madame D’Arque, 
Villager soloists 

Hall 

Wed 29 Nov 3.10-4.30pm The Mob Song (page 85 – 
end) 

Whole cast Hall 

Thu 30 Nov 3.10-4.30pm The Mob Song (page 85-
end) 

Whole cast Hall 

Fri 1 Dec Lunch Beast & Gaston Fight (page 
90-93) 

Beast, Gaston & Belle Drama Studio 

Mon 4 Dec Lunch Wolves Maddison, Eden, Jazzy, Corina, Evelyn, 
Lyra 

Dance Studio 

Mon 4 Dec 3.10-4.30pm Beauty & the Beast Mrs Potts, Belle, Chip, Lumiere, Cogsworth 
& Beast 

Drama Studio 

Tue 5 Dec Lunch Beast & Gaston Fight (page 
90-93) 

Beast, Gaston & Belle Drama Studio 

Wed 6 Dec Lunch Page 93-96 Beast, Belle & Castle Crew Drama Studio 

Thu 7 Dec Lunch Page 93-96 Beast, Belle & Castle Crew Drama Studio 

Thu 7 Dec 3.10-4.30pm The Mob song & Fight on the 

tower/Transformation 
Whole cast Hall 

Fri 8 Dec Lunch Beauty & The Beast Belle, Chip, Mrs Potts & Beast Drama Studio 

Mon 11 Dec Lunch Dance Numbers TBC Dancers Dance Studio 

Tue 12 Dec Lunch Finale Whole cast (singing ‘two hearts) Drama Studio 

Fri 15 Dec Lunch Finale Whole Cast (Singing ‘two hearts) Drama Studio 

Christmas Holidays  - Learn all your lines & practice musical numbers for Act 1 & 2 



Performing Arts Enrichment Timetable 

Term 2 2023 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Tutor Time 8.30am-9am 

Contemporary Vocal 
Group (Band) 
Ensemble Pod with 
Mrs Sterlini 

Year 7 Singing 
DRST with 
Mrs Sterlini 

Contemporary Vocal 
Group 
DRST with Mrs Green 

Senior Choir 
DRST with Mrs Sterlini 

Lower School Voices 
(Y7-8) DRST with Mrs 
Sterlini 

      String Sinfonia 
MUS with Mrs Smith 

  

Break Time 11.10-11.25pm 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  Flute Salad 
Ensemble Pod with 
Mrs Holden 

      

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Lunch time 1.30-2.05pm 

Guitar Ensemble 
Ensemble Pod with 
(Guitar Teacher) 

Beauty & The Beast 
DRST with Miss Tate 
& Mrs Richards 

Brass Band 
MUS with Mrs Avison 

Junior Dance company 
DAST with Susannah 

Beauty & The Beast 
MUS with Mrs 
Richards & Mrs 
Sterlini 

Beauty & The Beast 
Dance Team 
DAST with Mrs 
Pearson 

Symphony Orchestra 
DAST with Mrs 
Sterlini 

GCSE Dance Practical 
support 
DAST with Mrs Pearson 

GCSE Dance Written 
support 
DAST with Mrs 
Pearson 

GCSE & A level  
Drama Practical 
support 
DRST with Mr Psirides 

Tech Club 
DRST with Mr 
Psirides & Austin 

GCSE Music 
Composition 
MUS with Edgar 

GCSE Drama Written 
support DRST with Mrs 
Richards & Miss Tate 

Year 7 Drama Club 
DRST with Maddie & 
Sammy 

  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

After school 3.10-4.30 

  Beauty & The Beast 
Band 
DAST with Mrs 
Sterlini 

Beauty & The Beast 
HALL with Mrs Pearson, 
Miss Tate, Mrs Sterlini & 
Mrs Richards 

Beauty & The Beast 
HALL with Mrs 
Pearson, Miss Tate, 
Mrs Sterlini & Mrs 
Richards 

GCSE & A level  
Drama support 
DRST/DAST with Mr 
Psirides & Mrs 
Richards 

  GCSE & A level  
Drama Practical 
support 
DRST with Mrs 
Richards & Miss Tate 

      

Beauty & The Beast – Whole school Performance important dates: 
  

Audition week:  11.9.23 - 15.9.23 (Information for Auditions can be found on Google Classroom) 
Sunday rehearsals: 14 January and 21 January 10am-4.30pm 
School production week: Monday 22 – Saturday 27 January 
Evening performances:  Thursday 25 January, Friday 26 January and Saturday 27 January at 7pm. 
  



ROAD SAFETY   

Boys’ Fixtures  

 

 

 

Girls’ Fixtures  

Tue 14 Nov  Y7 Rugby vs. Writhlington (Away) 

Wed 15 Nov Y8 Rugby Cup Semi Final vs. Norton 
Hill 3.30pm (Away)  

Wed 15 Nov Y7, 8 & 9 Netball V Wellsway 

Thu 16 Nov  U16 B&NES Hockey Tournament  

at Wellsway 4—6pm (Away) 

Wed 22 Nov Y7, 8 & 9 Football V Norton Hill 

Thu 30 Nov Y9 B&NES Netball Tournament 

@ Chew Valley 2pm 

- clubs and events 

 

Please remember aerosol 
sprays are strictly 
forbidden in school. 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCNvK5J-wj8gCFaQK2wodyOIHvA&url=http://www.online-sign.com/catalog.php&psig=AFQjCNFuJRBzdl1UatqjxuVxXvc-1ZmotA&ust=1443173970120801


Details of this special offer 
and how to book your free 
tickets can be found here: 
https://bit.ly/bp43schools 

https://bit.ly/bp43schools

